
Funding for non-SGA-funded Orgs or Individuals 

This is one of the reasons why OTFR exists! Because SGA’s duty is also to fund campus events, 

activities that promote community engagement and professional development for all 

students in Rose-Hulman. 

If a group would like to run or host an event that is open to the entire campus or promotes 

positive outcomes for Rose-Hulman students, then a one-time funding request from SGA could 

be an option. 

Because most of the time there won’t be a campus group's page or a designated account to 

drop the funds into, the individual or person in charge of the group's finances must 

communicate with the SGA-Treasurer. 

There were times when SGA funded campus events run by student groups during the 2024-

2025 Academic Year. Examples are: 

- Rock out for Rosie 

- Women in STEM panel 

- Yearbook Committee 

 

 

 


